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TESTIMONY OF SCOTT MILLER 

House Bill 1095 – Comprehensive Medication 

Management Services Mandate 

 

Good Afternoon, my name is Scott Miller. I am the Executive Director of the North 

Dakota Public Employees Retirement System, or NDPERS. I am here to testify in a 

neutral position regarding House Bill 1095. 

 

This bill creates a mandate regarding health insurance plan coverage of comprehensive 

medication management services. Assuming this is a health insurance plan coverage or 

payment mandate, this bill does not appear to comply with the statutory requirement in 

NDCC section 54-03-28(3) that health insurance plan mandates first apply to NDPERS. 

Further, I am unaware that a cost-benefit analysis has been provided. NDCC 54-03-28 

requires both of those problems to be corrected before this Committee can act on SB 

2140.  

 

Deloitte, the health plan consultant for NDPERS, was still reviewing this bill when I 

submitted this testimony. I will advise the Committee if we have their comments by the 

hearing. 

 

 


